Maggie & Betsy, Jack and Merritt Explore the Children's Room - by Maggie Noble

Hubbard Public Library is an essential tool for our homeschooling family. We are greeted with smiling eyes and even clapping! We are handed a craft for each child that is thoughtfully put together by the library staff. The resources from books to games to media seems limitless. But it is the library staff that keeps us coming across state lines to Hubbard. Joy for learning and sharing emanates from each librarian. We are lucky to have found you!

Maggie Noble & Betsy (age 6) Jack (age 4) Merritt (age 2)

May 2021

Note: Letters Betsy, Jack and Merritt to HPL Children's Room Librarians follow here!

DEAR LIBRARIANS,

THANK YOU FOR THE CRAFT. WE LOVED IT!

MY FAVORITE BOOK THIS WEEK WAS
THE THREE LITTLE PIGS AND THE NOT
SO BAD WOLF BY MARK TEAGUE. I
LIKED WHEN ALL THE PIGS WERE IN THE
POOL WITH THE BAD WOLF AT THE END
WHEN HE TURNED OUT TO BE NICE.



LOVE,

BETSY

DEAR LIBRARIANS,

THANK YOU FOR THE CRAFT. I MADE A DRAGON BOY.

MY FAVORITE BOOK THIS WEEK WAS
THE SUPER HUNGRY DINOSAUR. I LIKED
WHEN ALL THE DINOSAUR ATE UP ALL
THE SPAGHETTI AND THEN BURPED.



LOVE,

JACK

DEAR LIBRARIANS,

THANK YOU FOR THE CRAFT. I MADE A PRINCESS.

MY FAVORITE BOOK THIS WEEK WAS MITTENS. I LIKED THE KITTY CAT AND TE PP ULLP'P'KY.

